
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Fwd: (Strongly OBJECT!!!) 8940 Bathurst St - Notice of Public meeting committee of the whole
Date: March-01-22 9:37:10 AM

From: Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 11:15 PM
To: JULIE ZHU >
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Mayor and Members of Council
<MayorandMembersofCouncil@vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: [External] Fwd: (Strongly OBJECT!!!) 8940 Bathurst St - Notice of Public meeting
committee of the whole

Thank you Ms. Zhu for your comments.

I have taken the liberty to copy our City Clerk so that your submission can be added to the item and
as well, copying Members of Council who also is part of the decision making.

Have a good evening!!!

Happy Tiger New Year….新年快樂…. 恭喜發財…. 虎年大吉…. Shēn Tǐ Jiàn Kāng!!!

Sandra Yeung Racco, B. Mus.Ed., A.R.C.T.

楊 士 渟 議員

Councillor, Concord/North Thornhill
City of Vaughan

"For the Community"

To subscribe to Councillor Racco’s e-newsletter, please click here.
Visit Racco’s Community Forum on Facebook.

“We respectfully acknowledge that the City of Vaughan is situated in the Territory and Treaty 13 lands of the
Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation. We also recognize the traditional territory of the Huron-Wendat and the

Haudenosaunee.
The City of Vaughan is currently home to many First Nations, Métis and Inuit people today. As representatives of the

people of the City of Vaughan, we are grateful to have the opportunity to work and live in this territory.”

"Don't be distracted by criticism.  Remember that the only taste of success
some people have is when they take a bite out of you"
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From: JULIE ZHU > 
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 12:25 PM
To: Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Fwd: (Strongly OBJECT!!!) 8940 Bathurst St - Notice of Public meeting committee
of the whole
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
Hope this email finds you well. 
I am a resident of Bathurst Glen Dr and I strongly object the plan 65M-3808 submitted by 8940
Bathurst Street limited, under the files OP.21.024 and Z.21.048. 
 
In the Thornhill Woods community, we CAN NOT accept these two mid-rise residential buildings, 10
stories and 12-stories high density elongated crowded buildings (Rental units), and five stacked back-
to-back townhouses, those new buildings will destroy our community environment. 
 
This land is surrounded by TRCA regulated areas, we have lots of nice animals here, we can always
see different birds, foxes, rabbits in that area. What's more, if you notice the bathurst street, you can
always see huge traffic jams in rugh hours every day! We cannot imagine how the traffic issues
would get worse if those high buildings were established. 
 
I would like to confirm my digital attendance at the closed public meeting tomorrow. Kindly email
me the details to review. 
 
Again, I, and my whole family strongly object to this official plan!!! 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards,
 
JULIE
 
 


